
NKANGALA DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY

MS M.M SKOSANA: MUNICIPAL MANAGER

PUBLIC NOTICE

DRAFT 2022-2027 INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN (IDP), BUDGET AND BUDGET 
RELATED POLICIES FOR 2022 – 2023 FINANCIAL YEARAND BUDGET RELATED 
POLICIES FOR 2022 – 2023 FINANCIAL YEAR

Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 25 (4) of the Local Government: Municipal Systems 
Act, No. 32 of 2000 (as amended) and Section 22 of the Local Government: Municipal Finance 
Management Act, No. 56 of 2003 that Council on its council sitting held on 30 March 2022 
adopted the Draft IDP, Budget and Budget related policies for 2022-2023 financial year. 

Copies of the 2022-2027 Draft IDP, Budget and Budget related policies will be available for 
inspection in all respective offices of the local municipalities and the District Office for 21 days 
as from 1 April 2022 during office hours, and will also be placed on the municipal website: www.
nkangaladm.gov.za.

Members of the public and interested stakeholders are invited to peruse the documents and 
forward their representations, inputs and comments on or before 29 April 2022 addressed to the 
Municipal Manager; P O Box 437; Middleburg; 1050 or email to: mtswenisl@nkangaladm.gov.
za (IDP)/Msiza A.S: msizaas@nkangaladm.gov.za (Finance)

Any person who cannot write may come during office hours (07h30 to 16h30) to Nkangala District 
Municipality 2A, Walter Sisulu Street, and Middelburg 1050, 1st Floor Finance/IDP offices no 
XC60/C35, where that person will be assisted to transcribe that persons 
comments or representations on or before 29 April 2022.

Enquiries can be directed to the following officials: 
IDP:  Ms Mtsweni SL at 013 249 2209 
Budget and Budget related policies:  Mr Msiza AS 013 249 2112


